
Weston County Library Board Meeting    August 25, 2017 

 

The meeting was called to order by president Pat Morgan.  Also in attendance 
were Paul Patterson, Sherri Randall and Becky Todd.   

Following a moment of silence and consideration of the agenda the minutes from 
June were read and approved.  There was no meeting held in July due to lack of a 
quorum.  The treasurer’s report was looked at and there will be a discussion at 
the next board meeting about the net income of -$13,997.12.   

Also on the agenda for the next meeting will be the free library, income from 
peaches and the personnel policy.  

Pat read the director’s report and also reported that the eclipse program was 
excellent.  Sherri presented her report for July and August.  The Lego program 
presented by the Lego guy from Colorado was well attended.  Upton also had a 
eclipse presentation by Dan and Janet Pullen.  Summer reading has ended and a 
new custodian for inside has been hired.   

Meeting adjourned at 11:45.   


